
Dear Members of the Oregon Legislature, 
 
I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the consequences of Measure 110, particularly in 
relation to public safety in our communities. As a resident and parent in Northeast Portland. I have 
witnessed a troubling increase in the unrestricted use of substances like meth and fentanyl, posing a 
direct threat to the well-being of our children. 
 
The unintended consequences of Measure 110 have become starkly evident, with individuals freely 
engaging in drug use near my child's school. Recently, there was an alarming incident where children 
mistakenly picked up what they thought was a harmless rock, only to discover it was meth. This incident 
underscores the urgent need for revisiting the implications of Measure 110 on our communities, 
particularly in proximity to educational institutions. 
 
While I appreciate efforts to address various issues within our society, it is disheartening to see the lack 
of emphasis on protecting our communities from the adverse effects of unbridled drug use. The safety 
of our children should be paramount, and it is crucial that we reassess the impact of Measure 110 on 
public safety. 
 
I implore you to consider the gravity of the situation and initiate discussions surrounding the repeal of 
Measure 110. By doing so, we can work towards striking a balance that addresses public health concerns 
while ensuring the safety and security of our neighborhoods, especially those housing educational 
institutions. We’ve also witness the enviroment destruction that drug users have cause to our parks and 
waterways. 
 
Thank you for your time and dedication to serving our community. I trust that you will give careful 
consideration to this matter, understanding the urgent need for a reassessment of Measure 110 in the 
interest of public safety. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Becky Levitt 
5217 NE 18th ave  
Portland, OR 97211 
Beckylevitt@gmail.com 
[Phone Number] 
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